

## **MEMO**

To: IRP, Inc, irpmail@irpinc.org

From: Jennifer Lanfair, TN Dept. of Revenue, Motor Carrier Section

Date: May 22, 2017

**Subject:** Notification of Commercial Vehicle Registration fee changes in Tennessee

Please be advised that commercial vehicle and commercial bus registration fees in the state of Tennessee will change effective July 1, 2017.

Enclosed please find an updates fee schedule for distribution to all IRP member jurisdictions.

Please contact Jennifer Lanfair, Assistant Director, Vehicle Services at <a href="mailto:Jennifer.lanfair@tn.gov">Jennifer.lanfair@tn.gov</a> or 615-253-5162 with any questions.